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Comments: I am writing to oppose the Jellico Project as described. I am concerned this project does not

adequately address the current and future issues in the area with invasive vegetation. I am also concerned about

adverse effects to multiple endangered species in the area, especially fish and mussels at high risk from stream

sedimentation following logging. I would prefer that forest regeneration occur as a result of controlled burns,

natural events, and smaller scale cutting of trees in targeted areas. Alternative 1 would be more acceptable if

commercial harvest must occur.


